
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 

Committee,  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

My name is Dana Roof and I am a stay-at-home mom, and the reason I support House Bill 248 is 

simply because all vaccines should be a choice.   

Everyone should have the right to decide what goes into their body.  My body is mine, not 

anyone else’s.  Your body is yours, not anyone else’s!  Therefore, we as individuals should make 

the choice on what is going into our bodies. Like any other vaccine or medication, all bodies will 

react differently.  Some may be allergic to an ingredient in the vaccine!  Why would those 

people want to risk their health or their life over a vaccine?!   And why should someone force 

them to risk their health or their life over a vaccine?!  People shouldn’t have to be terrified of 

losing their job 

.  Parents shouldn’t have to worry about how they are going to educate their children over a 

vaccine that got mandated.  So, I just kindly ask that you really take into consideration all of the 

people that are standing up for what is right…what is best for their body.  Vaccines should NOT 

be mandated! 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Dana Roof 

 

 

 


